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Hi Brad,

Council have recently come across a discrepancy in the “authority” for Sewage Treatment Plants. Historically
it was Council’s responsibility, but recently the EPA have indicated they may take the role of authority. 

To allow flexibility for Council, the EPA or another agency to manage on-site sewage, may I request that SSD
10418 Condition B80 Part d) be updated to read “manage on-site sewage treatment and disposal in
accordance with the requirements of the appropriate regulatory authority”, as shown below.

WASTE

B80. The Applicant must:

(a) take all reasonable steps to minimise the waste (including coal rejects and tailings) generated by the
development;
(b) classify all waste in accordance with the Waste Classification Guidelines (EPA, 2014);
(c) dispose of all waste at appropriately licensed waste facilities or facilities otherwise permitted to receive
the waste including under an applicable resource recovery order or exemption;
(d) manage on-site sewage treatment and disposal in accordance with the requirements of Council the
appropriate regulatory authority ; and
(e) monitor and report on the effectiveness of the waste minimisation and management measures in the
Annual Review referred to in condition D11.

Please let me know if you require any further clarification.

Regards,
Theresa

Muswellbrook Shire Council | Theresa Folpp | Development Compliance Officer |
Administration Building
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